
#34 Roland J. Groome RCACS
Dismissal Notes for Monday, December 10th, 2018
Phone: (306) 757 - 5266
Email: officers@34rcac.ca
Website: https://34aircadets.ca

#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

 

Phone: – 306-757-5266  (leave a message)

 

E-mail: 34aircadets@gmail.com                                                              Website: 34aircadets.ca

  

Check the website for a permission slip to attend Saskadet on January 4-6, 2019.  We need to have 
an accurate number of cadets attending BEFORE the Christmas break, for meal planning 
purposes. 

 

 

 

Band practice will begin again on Sunday, January 13th , 2019 at 7:00 P.M. to 8:45 P.M. All are 
welcome, please bring a pencil and your instrument.  

 

 

There will be some Range practice this Sunday during the training day.     There will be no practice 
on the 23rd and 30th of December or the 6th of January, 2019.  Any cadet interested in trying out 
for the Competition Marksmanship team is welcome to come to the Armory for these practices, 
which will begin again on the 13th of January, 2019

 

1.  

We will NOT be parading on the 24th or the 31st of December; Regular parades will resume on 7th

Jan, 2019.

 

1.  
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Training Day on 16 Dec, this coming Sunday, from 1500 to 2100.  This will be a Fun Competition 
day with members of #41 RCACS joining us for the day.  As always, supper will be provided.  This 
day starts at 3:00 p.m. and ends at 9:00 p.m.  

 

1.  

Don’t forget that next Monday, 17 Dec, we are holding the Mess Dinner (dessert only, so you should 
have supper as usual before cadets).   

 

1. If you know that you will NOT be attending cadets next Monday, please send in an absentee form 
as soon as possible. You may wear a white dress shirt with a black bow tie with your tunic if you 
wish to, but the regular tunic, tie and blue shirt is what you will wear otherwise.

 From the Parent Committee:  See below for some notes from them:

All Chocolate Almond money is due to Judy Mackie ASAP. Judy’s phone # is 306-530-0931 .   Call her 
if you have any questions.

 Needs of the Squadron Sponsoring parents Committee (SSC): 

We are looking for creative minds to assist with a new structure of the Squadron Sponsoring committee 
(SSC coffee club!) previously known as the Parents sponsoring committee (PSC).  Parents, Grandparents, 
older siblings or people just interested in helping out.  

If you wish to attend Saskadet as a Parent Volunteer, please see Nicole Kunetzki or Tamara Dale if you 
have not filled out volunteer screening forms.


